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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Foss, Katie (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 2:19 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Driveway issue - 1453 Danforth St.

Marcia & Mai –  

 

John Larson called about the extension he received to complete his driveway last year (RLH FCO 12-521), and is in need 

of an additional couple of months to complete. He did complete a new driveway; however upon inspection, inspector 

Wayne Spiering, told him that it needs to be 4 feet further away from the neighbor’s property line. He came up with a 

new plan and spoke with his asphalt contractor, who told him that in order to successfully cut the section out that needs 

to be removed, it would be best to wait until September or October due to the current high temps of the asphalt. All of 

this being said, he is asking for an additional couple of months to complete his driveway. As of today, there was no 

report from the inspector in Legistar. 

 

After speaking with Marcia, I informed Mr. Larson that Marcia was going to request a staff report next Tuesday and 

review the file before contacting him with any further information. 

 

John Larson 

1453 Danforth St.  

651-270-5239 

 

Katie Foss 

Receptionist 

City Council Offices 

310 City Hall 

15 West Kellogg Blvd. 

St. Paul, MN 55102-1615 

(651) 266-8560 

 


